
October 17, 2012 
 
Charlie Hoppin, Chair and Members  
State Water Resources Control Board  
1001 I Street  
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100  
c/o Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
 
Dear State Water Board Members: 
 
Please work with your staff to develop a streamlined permit that is clear and enforceable, and 
achieves the shared goal of collecting more and better data.  California needs clear limits on the 
amount of stormwater pollutants discharged into our waterbodies in order to provide 
dischargers with a clear path to compliance, and to facilitate efficient enforcement by the State 
and Regional Water Boards.   
 
Please develop a strong, enforceable Industrial Stormwater Permit that helps ensure that 
California waterways are safe for swimming, drinking, and fishing.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Celia Kutcher 
34681 Calle los Robles 
Capistrano Beach, California 92624 

 

Public Comment
Industrial General Permit

Deadline: 10/22/12 by 12 noon 
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